JEANNETTE RECREATON COMMISSION

MINUTES DECEMBER 6,2016

The monthly meeting of the Jeannette Recreation commission was called to order by Joe Yorio
at 6pm.

Roll call: Present: Lou Alteri, Dan Cooper, Mayor Richard Jacobelli, Robin Mozley. Donnz
McCulloough, Ronald Smith, and Joe Yorio, Also present Nancy Peters.
Absent: Dr. Matt Hutcheson and Dr. David Valerio

Minutes: A motion was made by Lou Alteri and seconded by Donna McCullough to accept the
minutes from the November 12016 meeting, motion passed,

Citizens Comments: Wendy Yenneral spoke to the board concerning North End Rec.
Playground. It needs some improvements and this playground is used by the neighborhood
children.

Communications: A letter from United Way with log in information was read and a thank you
letter from Hannah Poth for permitting her to use the tennis courts at Altman Park for her Sr.
Project.

Financial Statement: a motion was made by Lou Alteri and seconded by Robin Mozley to accept
the Financial statement as presented, motion passed.

Bills: A motion was made by Ron Smith and seconded by Dan Cooper to pay the bills as
presented, Motion passed,

A motion was made by Ron Smith and seconded by Lou Alteri to accept the Director’s as
presented, motion passed.

Unfinished Business: Joe gave a report on the bleachers at West Jeannette, Nancy reported that
the treat bags for Santa were done and everything is in place for the parade and Santa
afterwards.

New Business: the meeting adjourned at 6:15 for personnel discussion and was called back to
order at 6:37 pm.

Joe thanked Lou Alteri for the years he has given to recreation Commission and Lou will be
missed on the Recreation Commission and we wish him the best.



Adjournment; There being no further business a motion was made by Ron Smith and seconded
by Lou Alteri to adjourn the meeting, Meeting adjourned at 6:47 pm.

Respeetfully submitted

Nancy Peters



